
 

Dove and Wren Class Parents and Carers 

We are so pleased and proud with how the children have 

been coming into school this week and so on Monday 18th 

September the children will come to school at the main school gate 

with the other children.  

This is the gate near the main office. You will see other children 

entering the school this way. The gate opens at 8:50 and will shut at 

9:00. You have to be in school by 9:00 or you will be marked late to 

school.  

There will be staff and our year 6 ambassadors 

to help the children walk to the classroom as 

you say goodbye at the gate and they walk to 

the classroom independently.  We have talked 

about this with the children in the class and so 

they know what to do. If your child prefers to enter at a calmer time 

then we would suggest you arrive just after 8:50 as this is the busiest 

time to enter.  

This is the same gate you will be using on Monday for collection at 

3:15 (the gate will open shortly before) when you come to pick up 

your child up, you will walk to the outside area and make a single line 

behind the class sign. This allows the children to be safely dismissed 

and helps make the process easier for the children and staff. Once 

you have collected your child please move on so that the next child 

can be released.  

 

There will be staff members about to help with this on Monday. 

Have a super weekend.  


